
 

 

December 2, 2022 

 

Oliver Lodge continues to be considered in a Covid-19 outbreak  

as residents on 1st Floor have tested positive. 

The outbreak on Oliver Lodge South is over. 

 

o The residents who have tested positive have been isolated. 

o All consenting residents have been tested and residents and will 

continue to be tested on a regular basis. 

o Visitors on 1st Floor are recommended to wear a face shield. 

o Masks are mandatory in all common areas and visitors are asked to 

physically distance from other residents. 

o Additional PPE is required when visiting a resident who has tested 

positive for Covid-19. 

o Please do not visit if you are not feeling well and, if you are able, please 

test yourself prior to coming to visit. 

  

“To appreciate the beauty of a snowflake it is 

necessay to stand out in the cold.” – Aristotle 

But not today . . . today is way too cold!   

Stay warm out there! 

 

  Love to you all,  

 Oliver Lodge 


